
RESTRICTION OF DISTRICT SPONSORED ACTIVITIES ON SUNDAY  379.2 

 

 The Board of Education of the School District of Phillips believes that District sponsored 

function splay a valuable role in the development of our youth.  However, when such 

functions inhibit and/or interfere with family and non-school activities, a detrimental situation 

can arise.  The Board desires to avoid such conflicts which inhibit family and non-school 

activities. 

 

 To that end, it is the policy of the School District of Phillips that, with certain limited 

exceptions individually approved by the Superintendent, there will be no scheduled school-

sponsored activities on Sundays.  Exceptions will be limited to unique, typically one-time 

occurrences wherein utilization of other days of the week would be impractical or impossible. 
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